
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 
     

Business Alert 

Burglaries 
004th District (South Chicago) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of two commercial burglaries reported in the 004th District 
(South Chicago) during the month of September.  During these incidents, the 
offender made forced entry into commercial businesses.  Once inside, the offender 
removed electronics and then fled on foot.  The incidents occurred at the times and 
geographical locations listed below: 

 
Incident times and locations: 
• 8100 block of S. Stony Island Ave. on September, 24, 2016 at 5:17 a.m. 

• 8100 block of S. Stony Island Ave. on September, 24, 2016 at 5:30 a.m. 
 

About the Offender: 
●   African American male believed to be 18 to 25 years of age, NFI. 

 
What you can do: 
• Keep the perimeter of your property well lighted. 

• Update security video equipment 

• If you are a victim, don't touch anything, contact police immediately 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 

If you have any information, contact  
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

(312) 747-8273 
HZ-447339 & HZ-447440 

(Reference: PATTERN P16-2-105) 

 
P16-2-105 (BA) 

 October 3, 2016 


